m DEPARTMENT OF
Y ADMINISTRATION
STATE HISTORIC PRESERVATION OFFICE

February 28, 2025
VIA EMAIL ONLY

George Gause

Heritage Preservation Supervisor

St. Paul Planning & Economic Development
25 4% St w

St. Paul, MN 55102

Sent by email: george.gause@ci.stpaul.mn.us

RE: Demolition of house at 692 6% Street East
St. Paul, Ramsey County
SHPO Number: 2025-0617

Dear Mr. Gause:

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the above project. It has been reviewed pursuant to the
responsibilities given the State Historic Preservation Officer by Section 106 of the National Historic
Preservation Act (54 U.S.C. § 306108) and its implementing federal regulations, “Protection of Historic
Properties” (36 CFR Part 800).

This property was included in a previous survey of potentially historic properties. It was assigned
Inventory Number RA-SPC-02759, which is recorded in the Minnesota Statewide Historic Inventory
Portal (MnSHIP). However, based on information available to us at this time, we conclude that no
further research is warranted and that a finding of No Historic Properties Affected is appropriate for
this project.

If you have any questions regarding our review of this project, please contact Leslie Coburn, Environmental
Review Specialist, at (651) 201-3286 or leslie.coburn@state.mn.us.

Sincerely,

=

Amy Spong
Deputy State Historic Preservation Officer

MINNESOTA STATE HISTORIC PRESERVATION OFFICE
50 Sherburne Avenue m Administration Building 203 m Saint Paul, Minnesota 55155 m 651-201-3287
mn.gov/admin/shpo m mnshpo@state.mn.us
AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY AND SERVICE PROVIDER



